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Press Release 

Jamia Millia Islamia's Diploma in Electrical Engineering students Secure Impressive 
International Placement Offers 

New Delhi, 30th April 2025 

Jamia Millia Islamia's University Placement Cell is pleased to announce that three 
students from the Diploma in Electrical Engineering program have secured placement 
offers with Voltas. The selected students have been offered a competitive salary package 
of Rs 12 lakh per annum for positions in the Middle East location. 

This achievement highlights the excellent quality of education and training provided by 
JMI and the effectiveness of the University Placement Cell in connecting students with 
top-tier employers. The students' success reflects their hard work, dedication, and the 
strong grounding and foundation in electrical engineering they received throughout 
their diploma program. 

Under the capable and visionary leadership of Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor of JMI, Prof. 
Mazhar Asif, and Registrar JMI, Prof. Md. Mahtab Alam Rizvi, these placements mark a 
significant milestone, providing the students with an exceptional opportunity to launch 
their careers in a dynamic international market. 

These international placements demonstrate the commitment of JMI’s University 
Placement Cell, which works diligently to facilitate placements for students across 
various disciplines, fostering strong relationships and connections with leading 
companies in India and abroad. 

The University Placement Cell’s Honorary Director, Prof. Rahela Farooqi, Hony. Deputy 
Director Prof. Sabah Khan and Prof. Rihan Khan Suri (Director, CIE & TPO) congratulated 
the three students on their grand success.  
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